
Doyle Street Pool / Camp Fire Georgia  

Swim A Poolza  
 
 
Arrival and Departure: 
 
Drop off each day is between 8:30-8:45 am at The Doyle Street Pool.  Late drop offs will not 
be accepted, a refund or discount will not be given if your participant is late and not accepted. 
Parents/guardians will not be able to access the pool building.  Please send your participant 
dressed and ready to swim, with sunblock already applied.   Each child will have their 
temperature taken at drop off and will not be admitted if their temperature is over 100.4 degrees.  
 
Pick up each day is between 11:45 am - 12:00 pm at The Doyle Street Pool.  
Early pickups are not allowed.  Please wait outdoors until we are ready to release each child. 
Parents/guardians will not be able to access the pool building.  The parent/guardian picking up 
must show a photo ID EACH DAY to sign out their participant. 
 
Cancellations / Refunds:  Splash Bash may be cancelled for rain or cold weather.  Registered 
participants will be contacted as early as possible if the event is cancelled.  Refunds will only be 
given if the event is cancelled by Camp Fire Georgia.  
 
What to bring:   Please send your child dressed and ready to swim, with sunblock already 
applied.   A towel and flip flops are recommended.   Please no large pool toys/inflatables.   All 
life jackets must be US Coast Guard Approved.  The pool will be selling concessions, you may 
choose to send cash with your child.   We do not recommend sending electronics such as cell 
phones;  if your child has a phone and/or other electronics  they will be asked to keep them in 
their bag.  Camp Fire Georgia / The Doyle Street Pool is not responsible for any lost/ stolen 
money or items.   Additionally, we can not hold lost and found items.  Please make sure your 
participant  has all their belongings before departing.  
 
Health and Wellness:   DO not send your child if they are not feeling well, have been sick, or 
have been around someone who has been diagnosed with COVID19.  Health and Welness are 
at top priority at Camp Fire Georgia and the Doyle Street Pool.  Our lifeguards have been 
trained on how to deal with minor injury and illness. In the event that your child experiences a 
more severe injury or illness, the Stephens County Hospital is a very short drive away.  You will 
be notified if your child is in need of medical attention. In the event of sickness, fever, injury that 
will require medical attention, etc. the parent will be notified to pick the participant up early from 
the event.  Everyone is asked to wash their hands frequently with soap and water for at least 20 
seconds.   Hand sanitizer will also be available throughout the building.   Please talk to your 
child about the importance of hand washing, social distancing and not sharing items with other 
children.  



 
Pool Rules:   All participants and parents/guardians must abide by the Doyle Street Pool Rules: 
http://www.campfirega.org/wp-content/uploads/Doyle-Street-Pool-Policies-and-Procedures-2017
.pdf 
 
Behavior Guidelines:   At Camp Fire Georgia / The Doyle Street Pool we strive to provide a 
positive atmosphere where children develop good social skills and grow as individuals within a 
group setting. Inappropriate behavior from a few children can affect the experience for the entire 
group.  Children will be informed of our expectations and the consequences of inappropriate 
behavior. The staff will do their best to manage problems as they arise. Depending on the 
severity of the offense, parents may be contacted immediately. Our program cannot 
accommodate participants who display chronic or severely disruptive behavior. Such behavior 
may be grounds for dismissal from the program. Chronically disruptive behavior is defined as 
verbal or physical activity, which may include, but is not limited to:  Behavior that requires 
constant attention from the staff.  Behavior that inflicts physical or emotional harm on children or 
staff (i.e. verbally or physically threatening behavior, fighting, etc.).  Behavior that is destructive 
in nature.  Behavior that continually ignores or disobeys.  We have a zero-tolerance policy for 
certain items/situations.  Participants, parents and staff will be dismissed from our programs for 
the following offenses:  Bringing drugs, alcohol, or weapons of any kind to our programs.  Acting 
in a physically or sexually abusive or harassing manner towards any other person, parent, staff 
or participant.  
 
Social Network and Blog Policies   Participants along with parents/ guardians  must be 
respectful in all communications and blogs related to or referencing Camp Fire Georgia / Doyle 
Street Pool, its employees, and other participants.   Participants must not use blogs or personal 
web sites to disparage the Camp Fire Georgia and/or other participants or employees of Camp 
Fire Georgia.  Participants must not use blogs or personal web sites to harass, bully, or 
intimidate other participants or employees of Camp Fire Georgia.  Behaviors that constitute 
harassment and bullying include, but are not limited to, comments that are derogatory with 
respect to race, religion, gender, sexual orientation, color, or disability; sexually suggestive, 
humiliating, or demeaning comments; and threats to stalk, haze or physically injure another 
person.  
 
 
If you have any questions please reach out to info@campfirega.org or the Doyle Street Pool at 
(706) 886-8453.  
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